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COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 4

10th August, 1960.

Dear Sirs,

D8, "CAILLY"

With reference to my letter of the
2nd May last, to which I do not appear
to have received a reply, it would be
appreciated if you will advise me, for
the information of the Committee, whether
the Surveyor appointed by your goodselves
has yet confirmed that suitable repairs
were effected to the hole in the keel
plating whilst the ship was under survey
on the 27th February.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

llessrs. L. Barber Limited,
Lloyd's Agents,

119, Avenue de General Drude,
P.0. Box 420,

Casablanca,

Morocco.
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